

Ms Stephanie Ballango Director Consultant to Infrastructure NSW PO Box R220 Royal Exchange NSW 1225

Email: sballango@savills.com.au

30/09/2020

Dear Ms Ballango,

Redevelopment of Sydney Football Stadium (SSD 9835) Submission of Sustainability Management Plan – Condition B20

Thank you for delivering a presentation to the Department on 21 September 2020 in relation to the Sustainability Management Plan (SMP), Rev 01 dated 25 August 2020, which was submitted to the Planning Secretary under condition B20 of SSD 9835 for comments.

The presentation illustrated the sustainability framework, chosen ESD measures and the process to be used to attain LEED Gold Certification at the completion of the construction works.

I note that an ESD Consultant (LCI) will work with the JHG project delivery team to provide sustainability design advice and co-ordinate the LEED pathway for design consultants and trade subcontractors.

The Department has reviewed the SMP and our comments are provided in the attached document. As required by condition B20(c) of the consent, you must provide our comments to the Certifying Authority.

Please provide a copy of the revised SMP to the Department for information. Further, please provide a quarterly update to the Department detailing steps taken and progress made to achieve sustainability goals including measures taken to address any design and/or construction challenges.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed at 9274 6534 or email shiraz.ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Erica van den Honert Director

Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary

Evatta